
 

 

         

COVID-19 Information for AHCCCS Providers 

Now more than ever it is critical that our providers have real time access to 

information impacting the way we provide services and do business in the midst of 

the COVID-19 Emergency.   

In an effort to accomplish this, in collaboration with the AHCCCS Health Plans 

represented by the Arizona Association of Health Plans, Health Current has 

developed and will host a webpage that functions as a centralized resource for 

COVID-19 related issues impacting the Arizona Medicaid provider community.  The 

webpage provides: 

 Critical Arizona State Announcements 

 Important FAQs and other Relevant Documents 

 Trainings and Webinars 

 COVID-19 Resources  

 Health Plan Contact Information 

To access this new resource please visit https://healthcurrent.org/ahcccs-covid19/.   

If you have any questions or concerns please contact your Health Plan Representative. 
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